
Project Update: September 2017 

 

Regarding whale-watching benefits and impacts in northern Peru, thanks to Rufford 

Foundation I brought the total station to perform my land-based survey sampling in 

northern Peru. In addition and in parallel I also performed land-based surveys in 

northern Chile with the objective to characterize maritime traffic and determine any 

potential collision risk with cetacean species in Mejillones bay (23ºS, northern Chile). 

 

Last week I participated in the 4th International Marine Protected Areas Conference 

with the attached e-poster. I though may be is useful to add this poster presentation 

to my project in Rufford web. 

 

 

 
 

 


